










January 26, 2024

To: Open Government Partnership (OGP), Local Commi ee 2024

Dear OGP Local Team,  

As  a  leadership  of  a  non-governmental  insƟtuƟon,  I  confirm  support  for  the
registraƟon  of  the  Municipality  of  General  Pueyrredón,  to  integrate  the  OGP  Local
Program, assuming  a commitment to co-creaƟon of acƟons to make our municipality
more transparent,  efficient and inclusive. 

FASTA University (Fraternity of Saint Thomas Aquinas Groups), founded in 1992,
is an insƟtuƟon commiƩed to the search for truth and the comprehensive training of
teachers,  students and collaborators.  Defined as “an academic community that,  in a
rigorous and criƟcal manner, contributes to the protecƟon and development of human
dignity and cultural heritage through research, teaching and the various services offered
to local, naƟonal and internaƟonal communiƟes”. This mission guides all our acƟons.
The organizaƟon has partnerships with the Municipality of General Pueyrredon, which is
one of the most important municipaliƟes in the province of Buenos Aires.

We  value  transparency  and  we  are  commiƩed  to  our  community  of
disseminaƟng  this  content,  having as values:  ethical  conduct,  democracy,  pluralism,
autonomy, solidarity  and commitment to the community. 

We are willing to parƟcipate in training, courses and share experiences with 
other  members of the OGP Local, we also express clarity about the mechanisms 
available for co creaƟon and monitoring of the acƟon plan. 

We will be able to support government efforts to disseminate knowledge about
the   OGP  process  and  open  government  to  ensure  ciƟzen  and  private  sector
parƟcipaƟon and  monitoring, as well as play an important role in holding government
accountable for the  implementaƟon of its acƟon plan. 

Sincerely. 


